River Bank

Friday 19™ May 2023

Dear parents/carers,

We will be holding a Teddy Bear Picnic for the children next week as part of our topic

learning.

Please provide your child with a teddy or soft toy that will stay with them for the school
day on Thursday the 25" of May.
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Please write your child’s name on the label of the soft toy and provide a named carrier bag

so your child keeps their toy safe.

Sincerely,
EYFS Team

River Bank Primary School, Bath Road, Luton LU3 1ES

Telephone: 01582 531860 Email: info@riverbankprimary.org Web: www.riverbankprimary.org
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